
 

PO Box 201800  1515 East 6th Avenue  Helena, MT  59620   (406) 444-3115 

Memo 
 
To: Montana State Library Commission  
 
From: Jo Flick and Commissioner Anne Kish  
  
Date: November 29, 2018  
 
Re: Continuing Education Credit for Site Supervision of Practicum students 
 
As part of the State Library’s continuing education (CE) program, MSL wishes to create 
an option to offer CE credit from the MSL to librarians who supervise teacher librarian 
practicum students from a qualifying university program.  Additional details about this 
proposal are provided in meeting materials.  This option is presented for Commission 
discussion.  Staff will also seek additional public comment before requesting action from 
the Commission at a subsequent Commission meeting.   
 
For reference, the current CE manual is available online at: 
http://libraries.msl.mt.gov/consulting/online_publications/certificationmanual.    
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